
 
 
West Virginia HCR Driver Convicted of Stealing Veterans Affairs 
Medications 
 
We investigated numerous customer complaints regarding missing U.S. 
Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) packages. These packages contained 
medications from the VA’s mail order pharmacy. Special agents arrested the 
HCR Driver after he videotaped stealing VA parcels from a post office shelf. The 
HCR Driver pled guilty to Theft of Mail in July 2007, and he is awaiting 
sentencing. The Postal Service terminated his contract and he no longer has 
access to the mail. 


